
Public Notice 
 

Legal Announcement 
 

 
 Notice is hereby given by the Board of Education of West Chicago 
Elementary School District 33, in the County of DuPage, State of Illinois that a 
Tentative Budget for said school district for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2020 
is on file and conveniently available for public inspection at the John E. Hennig 
Educational Service Center, 312. E. Forest Avenue, West Chicago, Illinois. 
 
 Notice is further hereby given that a Public Hearing on said Tentative 
Budget for 2020-2021 will be held at 7:00 p.m. on September 3, 2020 at the 
Leman Middle School Community Room at 238 E. Hazel St., West Chicago, 
Illinois. 
 
Submitted by: 
Chad McLean, President 
West Chicago Elementary School District 33 Board of Education 
 
 


